
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club General Meeting April 3, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order by Vice President Gwynn Guiette at 2:43p.m. 

Sue Eropkin explained the skunk award.  She also stated that the dates for the Bishop Golf 

Course couples outing are July 28th and 29th.  The price is $50 per person which includes greens 

fees and cart. 

Gwynn stated that there are new rules for use of yellow tees.  Leslie Nixon read the new course 

rule- the yellow tees are for those with handicaps of 40 and higher.  Yellow tees cannot be used 

for the President’s Cup and Club Championship. 

Gwynn introduced three new members- Anne Henderson, Patty Parker and Jan Singwyke.  We 

now have 40 members in the club. 

Beau Server from the pro shop stated there are 3 ways to sign up for weekly play.   He will send 

emails that invite us to play the following Tuesday which will go through Golf Genius.  We can 

put an X next to our names on the roster that will be displayed at the table where we sign up 

for KP’s and Chip Ins.  Lastly, you can call the pro shop no later than noon the Saturday prior to 

the game day.  

Sandy Trainer reminded people about the KP and Chip in books. 

Kathy Belvel spoke about HSTP (High Sierra Team Play).  You sign up for team play on the yearly 

CVWGC application or there will be a sign-up sheet each month.  Once you have signed up, you 

will be on the list for the year.  Team shirts are still not in. 

Gwynn stated the pro shop is giving a gift for a raffle each week.  Winner must be present. 

Beau stated that the Golf Genius ID will be sent out to us in an email.  When we sign into Golf 

Genius, we can check to see who else is signed up. Monday at noon will be the last time to sign 

up for golf on Tuesday via Golf Genius.  You can also use Golf Genius to cancel play.  There is 

also a results button on Golf Genius where you can review results of the game.  Golf Genius will 

also record birdies and eagles.  Kathy Belvel will work on an email describing how to use Golf 

Genius.   

Beau introduced the new assistant pro, Ryan. 

 Match play rules class will be on May 11th.  Rules 201 class will be April 30th .  Leslie, our 

handicap chair,  will be attending both rules classes.  She asked the membership if there were 

any rules questions that she can get the answers to.  



G9 ladies will be playing Thursday afternoon at 5:00p.m.  There will be an optional lesson/clinic 

at 4:30 p.m. at a cost of $5.   The cost of the 9 holes and a glass of wine, beer or soda is $20.  

The G9 play starts on the 1st Thursday in May. 

Vicky Devore was introduced as the publicity chair.  She will try to have the Record Courier 

publish the results of each game.   

We no longer have an invitational.  Instead we will have 4 formal guest days. April 24th, June 

19th, August 14th, and September 11th.  

Janis Recanzone said the home in home is August 21st.  She asked that we each bring 2 new golf 

balls for the tee prizes which will be lunch bags.   

Janis will also be getting ball markers for those who broke 100,90, 80 for the first time.  There 

will be a list for birdies and milestones in the ladies bathroom.   

Kathy Belvel spoke about the database directory since we will no longer have a printed 

directory.  She is working on the program that will allow you to change your password.  She will 

send everyone an email giving us usernames and passwords.    

We are going to have a club related suggestion box.  There was a suggestion made to have a 

scramble game on meeting days because of the length of play today.   

The 50/50 drawing was won by Mary Milligan.  

Meeting adjourned at 3:26p.m. 

   


